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Weekly School Newsletter — 19th June 2020  

Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
This week, you would have received your child’s school report.    Although we finished in March and the children still 
had over a term of education to complete, I hope that the snap shot report helps you with knowing where your child 
was in their learning, the success that they achieved over the year and also a comment from their teacher to summa-
rise the end of year.  
 
Around this time of the year, we would be planning for Transition Day but under the current social distancing 
measures and number of children that can only be on school site, this is not going to be possible.   Next week, I shall 
be sending you details of your child’s new class teachers for Sept 2020.   Please keep an eye out for this.  
 
At end of this year, we will be sending your child class books home (English, Maths and Foundation Subject books). 
Miss Lacey is currently in the process of organising this and a letter will be sent to you about the collection of your 
children’s books from school.   During this time, you will also be able to collect your child’s P.E. kit and any other be-
longings.  As we operate under strict conditions, dates and times will be sent to for you to make the necessary              
arrangements.  
 
Just a reminder to all parents that we break up for the end of the summer term on Friday 17th July 2020.   At the mo-
ment, we know that schools will be closed for the summer holidays.   
 
Staffing: This year we say a farewell to Miss Kaur, who has been with us for the last seven years and has taught in 
Year 3 and 4.   Miss Kaur has taken up a post in another school.  We also say farewell to our agency staff (Mr L             
Morgan, Miss Bibi and Mrs Heer) who were with us only for a short while. We wish them all well.  Thank you for your 
support and commitment whilst at Featherstone Primary School.      
 
New Staff: In September we welcome Miss S Dodd, who will be joining us as an experienced teacher. We wish her a 
long and happy stay and welcome to the team!  
 
Mr. E. Gaibee 
Headteacher. 



Take a look at these photos that show our ‘bubble groups’ learning and 
having fun, whilst social distancing! 



Not only do we have a whole-school Twitter account, 

which is @FeatherstoneSch 

but we also have a Twitter account for each of the 
year groups across the school. Please do follow our 
Twitter accounts so that you can see what the teach-
ers are posting when the school is closed. Messages, 
learning ideas and challenges have been posted this 
week. Oh, and we love it when you tweet back! 

EYFS  @FeatherstoneEYFS 

Year 1 @FeatherstoneYR1 

Year 2 @FeatherstoneYR2 

Year 3 @FeatherstoneYR3 

Year 4 @FeatherstoneYR4 

Year 5 @FeatherstoneYR5 

Year 6 @FeatherstoneYR6 

Welfare Calls 
Welfare calls will continue next week for Years 2, 3, 4 and 5 and for those children who are not 
in school for Reception, Year 1 and 6. 

https://twitter.com/FeatherstoneSch

